
From: Rakestraw, Karen  
Sent: Friday, July 25, 2014 9:07 AM 
To: Berlin, Steve 
Cc: Soni, Reshma; Widawsky, Dan 
Subject: RE: Pen from GFOA 
 
Good Morning Steven Berlin- On July 24,2014 , I received a Cross ballpoint pen from the Government 
Finance Officers Association for being part of a panel for the GAAP (Generally Accepted Accounting 
Principles) update last October. I would like to accept the pen on behalf of the City and use it for City 
business purposes. I am attaching the thank you note that I received with the pen.  
 
Thank you 




	ADP8522.tmp
	From: Rakestraw, Karen  Sent: Friday, July 25, 2014 9:07 AM To: Berlin, Steve Cc: Soni, Reshma; Widawsky, Dan Subject: RE: Pen from GFOA


